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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

_to mnakashuk@assembly.nu.ca and margaratnakashuk@pangnirtungmla.ca 

30 October, 2018 

Re: Public Housing 

Dear Ms. Nakashuk: t \vJ~SI~j .,. 
Thank you very much for bringing the Government of Nunavut's deliberations on the construction units 

1\ 
in our community to our attention. We have discussed this matter at our Council Meeting yesterday, 

and Council had unanimously decided that any new housing units built in Pangnirtung should be 

dedicated public housing untis rather than Government of Nunavut staff housing. It is our understanding 

that currently there are several Government staff housing units vacent, and there is a long waiting list 

for people seeking public housing units. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to send me an e-mail or give me a call. 

Quanamiik, 

Stevie Komoartok 

Mayor, Hamlet of Pangnlrtung 

Cc: James Crawford, SAO, Hamlet of Pangnirtung 


